
Christian Formation Commission 

St. John’s Episcopal Church 

March 2024 Report 

 

 

The Christian Formation Commission met on March 4, 2024 by Zoom. 

 

Participants: Rebecca Connor, Kelly Dowe, Susan Sunnarborg (chair), Deacon Sue Wert, Rev. Allan Weatherholt 

 

Current/Recent activities: 

 Confirmation class continues on Sundays after the 10:15 service. 7 people are expected to be confirmed or 
received by Bp Sutton on Palm Sunday 

 Bishop Sutton will be at both services on Palm Sunday, and will meet with parishioners and confirmands in 
between services.  

 The Sunday morning Bible Study between services has been well attended 

 Deacon Sue’s Tuesday night study of the Gospel of John on Zoom has also been well attended recently. 

 An Easter Egg hunt is planned for Easter Sunday after the 10:15 service. Thanks to Betsy Mummert for 
organizing! 

 

 

New Business: 

The Youth group Sunday lunch will resume on Sunday, April 14. There will be a parish-wide lunch with Rev. Kristen 
Kranz (Canon for Transitions), and a table will be reserved for youth. We will discuss additional activities moving 
forward. 

 

We will identify a Sunday to recognize this year’s graduates, and coordinate with Parish Life for coffee hour. 

 

 

 

The next commission meeting date is April 8 at 7pm.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Sunnarborg, Chair 


